
I am writing to strongly object to the proposed crematorium at Firs Farm. This is a much valued green space, 
which my family and countless others have used so much over the years and especially during restrictions.

I feel that the proposed crematorium, if allowed to be built, poses significant health risks to those using the 
wetlands, the nearby schools due to the impact of the crematorium on both air and water pollution in the local 
area.

I am also concerned about the potential loss of natural habitats for a range of animal and plant species which are 
emerging and thriving in this important green space. If we are serious about tackling the climate crisis, we 
should be just as serious about tackling the biodiversity crisis and the Wetlands and surrounding green spaces 
are an important tool in us being able to do that, right here in Enfield on our doorstep.

Countless children and young people are benefitting from clean air, access to wildlife and spaces to play as a 
result of the creation of the park and playing fields. It would be a disaster to see this space reduced in size and 
scale because the council don’t value it like the community does.

I urge you to reconsider this plan and to preserve this important space which our community benefits from so 
much.


